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Comments Received :

| am very concerned about the upcoming reporting of noncredit enrollment data. This seems like a reach beyond the scope
of IPEDS and will place quite a burden on schools. Most noncredit enroliment is likely not covered by federal financial aid;
therefore schools should not be accountable to the feds for this data. Further, many schools do not track this kind of
enrollment like they do for for-credit enrollment - this will create a huge burden to get data aligned with IPEDS standards.
Finally, I did not see a justification for the new noncredit reporting requirement in the materials at
https://www.reginfo.gov/public/do/PRAViewDocument?ref_nbr=202202-1850-008.



